
LEGACY HIGH SCHOOL                               DEPARTMENT OF MUSIC 

 
 

October 2, 2015 

 

Dear Legacy Music Parent, 

We hope that this letter finds you well as we continue through the beginning of the new school year. This letter is to inform 
you of the Legacy High School Music Patron Ticket Program. 

Each of the area high schools charge admission into their concerts. Because many of our families will attend multiple 
concerts throughout the year, we have instituted a Patron Ticket Program. The Patron Ticket Program allows an individual 
to make a one-time purchase of a Patron Ticket, which admits them and their immediate family entrance into all Legacy 
High School hosted Band, Choir, and Orchestra performances for that particular school year. 

Not only is this program useful for LHS families, but individuals and businesses within the Bismarck-Mandan community 
can support the program as well with the purchase of our Patron Ticket. In acknowledgement of their contribution, all 
Patron Ticket donors are listed in the printed programs for all concerts. Contributions to this program will help fund the 
purchase of new equipment and supplies for our department. In addition to supporting the music department, a music 
student who has a ticket purchased in their name receives a contribution into their individual music account.  This money 
may be used toward fees for uniforms, festival registrations, or tours.  

While we sell Patron Tickets at the door for our concerts, we will presell Patron Tickets for our families in the music 
program. If you wish to make a purchase, simply fill out the form at the bottom of this letter and return to school, with 
your payment to Legacy High School, in the amount you wish to contribute. We will then provide you with a Patron Ticket 
prior to our first concert.  The minimum level of a Patron Ticket is $50, but there are four levels at which you may contribute: 

Patron Level: $50.00 – $64.00 
Contributor Level: $65.00 – $79.00 

Sponsor Level: $80.00 – $99.00 
Benefactor Level: $100.00+ 

 

Additionally, if you know of any individuals or businesses that may be interested in contributing to the Patron Ticket 
program, we ask that you encourage them to make a donation to the LHS Music Department. 

 

Thanks for your support! 

    

Mark Herold  Michael Seil  Abby Walker 
Director of Bands  Director of Choral Activities  Director of Orchestras  

  
Pierette Johnson Alicia Fladeland 
Associate Director of Bands Associate Director of Choral Activities 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Name (as you wish it to appear in the program):          

Student who sold the ticket:            

Donation Amount:  ___________ ___________ ___________ ___________ 
 Patron Level:  Contributor Level:  Sponsor Level:  Benefactor Level: 
 $50.00 – $64.00 $65.00 – $79.00 $80.00 – $99.00 $100.00+ 

 

Please make checks payable to Legacy High School, 


